
GREENWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT 
405 E. Sunbury St., Millerstown, Pennsylvania 17062 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As a parent or guardian, you play a key role in the health of your child by helping to ensure that he or 
she receives quality dental care. The Pennsylvania Department of Health mandates that proof of three 
dental examinations during your child’s school years (entry into school K or grade 1, grade 3, and grade 
7) be submitted to your child’s school. The Pennsylvania School Health Program offers supplemental 
school dental screenings, or the dental exams may be done at a private provider at your expense.  
Exams for that grade level must be dated no earlier than one year prior to the start of that school year. If 
this is not possible, the school district will arrange to have the State Mandated Screening performed by 
the school dentist/hygienist free of charge. The dentist/hygienist is part of the Hamilton Health 
organization in Newport. This screening will be scheduled later for students in grades 1, 3, and 7 who 
have not been examined by their private dentist or the in-school dentist/hygienist from Hamilton Health 
Center. 

Hamilton Health Center is offering an option for students who do not have a personal dentist or desire 
dental services beyond the state mandated screening.  The in-school dental program through Hamilton 
Health will be done during school hours at the Greenwood Elementary School and Greenwood Middle 
School/High School. This provision will accommodate students who have no insurance, are under 
insured, or have dental insurance. Dental examinations, cleanings, fluoride application, sealants, and 
restorative care are now offered for students in kindergarten through grade 12. Hamilton Health will 
make a referral for any restorative care to be provided at the dental office of your choice or at the 
Hamilton Health Office in Newport after the examination. Restorative care includes fillings, and/or 
extractions. 

If you are interested in the in-school preventative care program provided by Hamilton Health, forms are 
attached and are also available on the school website. A new form must be completed by you for each 
school year and all requested information (including insurance coverage) must be complete. Hamilton 
Health is scheduled to begin examinations October 28 and 29, 2021. 

A reminder that Fluoride tablets are no longer available to the Greenwood School District. Fluoride 
tablets can be purchased at your local pharmacy, with a prescription from your dentist or pediatrician, 
and given at home. 

Please contact the school nurse if you have further questions at pbecker@greenwoodsd.org or call  
(717) 589-3116 Ext. 1403. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Becker, RN, BSN 

Certified School Nurse 

 
ADAM SHEAFFER 

Assistant H.S. 
Principal, A.D. 
(717) 589-3116 

 
JEFF KUHNS 

ELEM Principal 
(717) 589-3115       

FAX (717) 589-0803 

NICHOLAS GUARENTE 
Superintendent 

 
LORI BRYNER 

Business Manager 
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